
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 21.4.25 

 
 

 
 
English 
We will be starting our new English unit on 
letter writing, using the book, The Gardener 
by Sarah Stewart as inspiration.   
 
 
Maths   
In Maths this week we are continuing to 
learn about fractions, looking at fractions 
on a number line, counting and equivalent 
fractions  
 
 
Geography  
In Geography we are starting a new unit 
comparing Spain and the United Kingdom.  
 
Science 
The children will be starting a new unit 
called ‘working scientifically’ which will 
deepen their understanding of our science 
topics so far.  
 
Spellings  
This week’s sound is the ‘r’ sound.  
 

 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 
 

SWIMMING 
Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need 
to bring in a swimming hat, swimming 
costume and their towel. Please ensure this is 
all named. Children come dressed in school 
uniform as normal on Wednesdays. 

 

PE 
 
PE lessons will return to Wednesdays. Children 
will need to come to school dressed in their PE 
kit and trainers. Children also need to bring in 
their school shoes which they will wear in 
school lessons and then will change into their 
trainers for break times and PE. 
 
Water Bottle and Snacks   
Please send your child in with a bottle of water 
to have during the day. Please ensure it is 
named. Children can bring in a snack for 
morning play. This should be fruit, vegetable 
sticks or a sandwich- no nuts or chocolate 
bars please. 
 
 
Equipment  
Children have brought home their pencil cases 
for the break. Please could they bring a 
whiteboard and handwriting pen in for next 
term.  
 
 
London Wetlands Trip - Wednesday 
30th April 
 
We would be grateful for parent helpers for the 
trip. If you would like to volunteer, please let 
the office know.  

 


